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Comments: | support this withdrawal.

The water quality is an issue, and we need plenty of clean water in our rivers &amp; streams, once it is tainted
we are in trouble.

Keeping the land pristine is needed, as there are not many of those areas left for our families to enjoy.
PLEASE expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the dept. of the Interior.

Thank you.



